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On August 15, 2024, the Antipolo Blessed Children Department, in collaboration with YSP-Korea from 

CheonWon Church, hosted a Music Festival at Sun Hwa International Academy from 6 PM to 9 PM. The 

event aimed to uplift and revive spirits through the power of music and the arts. 

 

With 83 participants in attendance, including members from YSP Korea, Antipolo Blessed Children 

Department, International Peace Leadership Collage, Sun Hwa International Academy, SHIA ESL, 

Antipolo Family Church, and guests, the festival was a beautiful gathering of hearts and talents. 

 

The evening began with an opening prayer and a bow to the Heavenly Parent and True Parents, setting a 

reverent tone for the celebration. The festival kicked off with a heartfelt performance by the IPLC ESL 

Department and YSP CheonWon Global Action, who delivered a moving rendition of "Way Maker." This 

was followed by a series of captivating song and dance performances, along with a dynamic Tong-il 

Moo-do demonstration by the International Peace Leadership Collage. 

 

Each performance illuminated the venue, creating an atmosphere of warmth and unity. The audience was 

deeply engaged, contributing to the overall success of the event. Despite not reaching the anticipated 

number of participants, the experience instilled hope and determination in both the staff and participants, 

inspiring them to aim for even larger gatherings in the future. 

 

 

 


